
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

 

Subject: School Closed for Makar SankranƟ 

Date: 13th January 2025 

 

Dear Students, Parents, and Staffs 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on 14th January 2025 (Wednesday) on account 
of Makar SankranƟ. Regular classes will resume from 15th January 2025 (Thursday) as per the usual 
schedule. 

We wish you and your family a joyous and prosperous Makar SankranƟ! 

 

 

 

 

Warm regards, 
Director 
Dream Achiever Public School, Purnea 

 


